
Sutton et al v. Comprehensive Educational Services, Inc. dba ACES, Inc. 

Orange County Superior Court 

Case No. 30-2013-00661591-CU-OE-CXC 
 

 

Dear Current or Former Employee of ACES 

 

You were previously mailed a “Notice of Class Action Settlement and Final Approval hearing” 

in the above-referenced class action, which stated that a Final Approval hearing was scheduled 

for August 15, 2018. 

 

The hearing has been continued, and is now scheduled for October 18, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. in 

Department CX 102 of the Orange County Superior Court, located at 751 W. Santa Ana Blvd., 

Santa Ana, CA 92701, at which time the Court will determine:  (1) whether the proposed 

settlement should be approved as fair, reasonable and adequate to members of the Settlement 

Class; (2) whether the application of Settlement Class Counsel for an award of attorneys’ fees 

and costs should be approved and in what amount; (3) whether the application for incentive 

awards for Named Plaintiffs should be approved and in what amount; and (4) whether a 

proposed Final Approval Order should be entered, dismissing the Lawsuit with prejudice.  The 

motion for final approval will be on file with the Court no later than 10 days before the hearing 

and will be available for review after that date.  The hearing may be continued (moved to 

another date) without further notice to the Class Members.  It is not necessary for you to appear 

at this hearing, but you will likely want to appear if you have submitted an objection. 

 

For additional information, please see: http://www.cptgroup.com/CESSettlement/. 

 

Please contact the Claims Administrator at (888) 250-6810 or  if you have any questions.  Please 

do not contact the Court. 

 

Thank You 

 

http://www.cptgroup.com/CESSettlement/

